
Harry Branch 
 

There are repeated references elsewhere to the removal of contaminated soils around the Port
Peninsula to a special site and the picking up of clean gravel from a site, sort of a back and forth,
presumably to and from the same general locations. If so, the chemical of concern should be
pentachlorophenyl. If this is a workable hypothesis this is what we should be doing: 
https://www.epa.gov/sites/default/files/2015-06/documents/dnapl_issue_paper.pdf 


